
5. CD-1 REZONING: 2924 Venebles Street
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11/27/2020 19 04 Support I support this development. It provides much-needed housing for vulnerable seniors. Sarah Farina Mount Pleasant No web 

attachments.

11/30/2020 10:16 Support

On behalf of Vancity, please accept this letter of support for Brightside Community Homes Foundation's rezoning 

application for 2924 Venables Street in Vancouver. In the past few years, Vancity has supported Brightside to 

transition from a housing operator into to a non-profit housing developer in order to see the organisation become 

a more vibrant, entrepreneurial, leaderful, and financially independent not-for-profit entity that serves as an 

exemplar for the community housing sector more broadly. Affordable housing continues to be a significant need 

throughout Vancouver. With a Public Hearing scheduled to take place on December 2, 2020, we want to add our 

voice in support for the proposed plan to replace the existing 64 units with 145 affordable homes for seniors, 

families, and people with disabilities. Their proposal prioritizes indoor and outdoor community space where 

seniors and families can share a genuine sense of community. In our experience with Brightside, they continue to 

demonstrate a clear commitment to the well-being of residents. They work hard to assist residents through the 

temporary relocation period, and have prioritized welcoming all residents back to the new buildings once the 

redevelopment is complete. Brightside's planning for this property also includes Passive House Certification 

standards for a sustainable building with a lower carbon footprint, which means they are doing their part to help 

build a cleaner future. We look forward to continuing to work with Brightside towards our shared goals, including 

that seniors and families of all income levels can have a safe, secure and affordable home in a vibrant community 

here in Vancouver.

Kira Gerwing Unknown No web 

attachments.

11/30/2020 16 58 Support Please see attached letter of support on behalf of Metro Vancouver Housing. Laurel Cowan Unknown Appendix A

12/01/2020 08 50 Support See attached letter. Yvonne Ho Unknown Appendix B

12/01/2020 09:44 Support See attachment David Hutniak Unknown Appendix C
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